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All Faiths Children’s Academy
17" October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

In your child’s role as school council member, we have a couple of exciting opportunities coming up after the
October half term.

On Tuesday 5" November we will be attending a Trust school council meeting taking place at Maritime
Academy. The children will be attending with other school council members from across the Trust, and it will
be a chance to collaborate with initiatives and ideas. The children will be travelling by minibus and will be
back in time for lunch.

On Friday 8™ November, we will be walking to Rochester Highstreet to law a school wreath at the war
memorial in preparation for Remembrance Day. Again, we will be accompanied by other local primary schools

and it will be a chance to pay our respects. We will be walking in the morning and will be back in time for
lunch.

Please could you sign and return your child’s permission slip to the school office at your earliest convenience.
Yours sincerely,

Kind regards,

L

Mr Kershaw

Head of School

| give permission for my child in year to attend:

(please tick)

Maritime Academy on Tuesday 5" November

Rochester war memorial on Friday 8" November

Signed Name
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